
          
 

 

Congratulations and Welcome!  You have joined an organization with the focus of 
“Family, Fellowship, and Friends” in mind.  I look forward to meeting you in the near 
future at an upcoming event.  Members of Midwest reside in North Dakota, South 
Dakota, Nebraska, Minnesota, Iowa, Wisconsin, Illinois, Saskatchewan and Manitoba, 
Canada plus several full-timers that travel in our areas.   

Through your membership, you are now part of the Midwest Area of FMCA.  I 
encourage all members to join chapters. Through chapter membership you also have a 
voice in the FMCA organization. In addition to the many special interest chapters, there 
are more than a dozen chapters with activities throughout the Midwest Area. Each 
chapter conducts their rallies on differing schedules; meeting monthly normally from 
May through October.  Many list their upcoming events in the “Association Calendar” 
section of the FMCA magazine.  There is no obligation to join a chapter, however you 
would likely find pleasure in making new friends, sharing knowledge, living the lifestyle 
with other members, and enjoying the FMCA experience through RVing. 

FMCA offers you many benefits, both as individuals and through membership in a 
chapter.  Benefits for members are being added and updated continuously to improve our 
lifestyle in RVing.   

Again, welcome to the FMCA family.  It is primarily about having fun and enjoying 
fellowship.  Don’t hesitate to call or email me if I can be of assistance. 

Sincerely, 

 

John D Jacobs  F413028 
804 Nash Lane, DeForest WI 53532 
715-350-1676    
JohnJacobsFMCA@gmail.com 

Midwest Area  

National Vice President 


